PlLanping & Livin Developmaat Departmient

Jeff Levine, AICP, Director
Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

January 14, 2014

Kimberly and Thomas Corwin

¢/o Penelope E. St. Louis

184 Pleasant Avenue

Portland, Maine 04103

RE: 184 Pleasant Avenue — 132-H-004 — permit # 01-0541 — R-5 Zone

Dear Ms. St. Louis:

I am In receipt of your request for confirmation concerning work done on the property located at 184
Pleasant Avenue. Our records confirm that a permit (#01-0541) was requested, reviewed and issued on
May 17, 2001 which allowed the reconstruction of a garage that was moved 3 feet and allowed a
connector to the house and also allowed the placement of a porch (deck) on top of the garage. Our files
also indicate that appropriate inspections were performed with a final “OK” on 9/24/2001.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at (207) 874-8695.

Very truly yours,
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Marge Schimuckal
Zoning Administrator
City of Portland, Maine
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